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Bill Analysis 

 

HB 1350 directs the Oklahoma Medical Marijuana Authority to require all persons or entities 

seeking licensure as a medical marijuana commercial grower, medical marijuana processor, 

medical marijuana dispensary, or medical marijuana transporter to first apply for a temporary 

medical marijuana business license beginning November 1, 2023. The temporary license shall 

not authorize the holder to conduct any sales of medical marijuana or marijuana products, the 

growing or processing of marijuana, or the transportation of any medical marijuana or marijuana 

products. The license shall be valid for 180 days and may be extended by 90 days if certain 

conditions are met. The measure establishes a nonrefundable fee of $1,000.00 for the initial 

issuance of the license as well as for each 90-day extension. Entities applying for the license are 

required to submit certain documents outlined in the measure. An annual license shall not be 

issued until the Authority determines that all necessary inspections and reviews have been 

completed.  
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